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A letter from our Pastor
Pastor Robb Brunansky

This morning we have the joy of officially
welcoming Jason Crothers as our new
Community Life Pastor. Jason will start his
pastoral ministry off quickly with preaching
the Word this morning. I'm excited to serve
alongside Jason and see how God will use
him to minister to the body of Christ at
Desert Hills. Also, don’t forget our 10th
Annual Prayer Vigil begins today at 1lpm!
Let’s end 2020 and welcome 2021 with much
prayer and gratitude.

December 27th, 2020

Sermon

Guest Preacher - Desert Hills
Community Life Pastor, Jason
Crothers.

Morning Worship Songs

He Shall Reign Forevermore
Go Tell It On The Mountain

All Glory Be To Christ

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

@deserthillsbiblechurch

ﬂ Desert Hills Bible Church



News and Updates

10th Annual Prayer Vigil - Our 10th Annual Prayer
Vigil will start on December 27th at 1pm through
December 28th at Ipm. Our congregation will take
shifts praying for 24 hours straight divided into 15-
minute segments.

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Lesson 8
of Romans will resume on January 7th, 2021 at 10am.
Please contact Nancy Stiller for any questions.

Women's Revelation Bible Study -Wednesday nights
from 6:30pm-8pm in the CE 108 building.

Men's Breakfast - Please join us for Men's breakfast in
the Fellowship Hall on January 2nd at 8am.

Prayer Meeting - Our monthly prayer meeting will be
held on Sunday, January 3rd at 6pm.

Children's Choir - Our children's choir will meet
every Thurday at 4:30pm in the Worship Center. For
any questions please contact Sam Stefanski.

Missionary of the Month
Min Fu Hsu

Min Fu Hsu has had a long association with Desert
Hills Bible Church. He currently serves with Reach
Global as a minister at large in East Asia. In 2014 he
also became director of the Doctor of Ministry
program at GETS Seminary based in Covina, CA. He
and his wife live in Glendale but he spends five to six
months each year in East Asia.

December 27th, 2020
Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,679.00
Weekly Received: $11,347.00
Weekly +/-: $2,669.00
Year-to-Date Need: $442,613.00
YTD Received: $578,718.00

Yearly +/-: $136,104.00

Prayer Request and
Praises

Thank you for praying for
various church members with
COVID. All those we have
emailed about are home from
the hospital (if they were
hospitalized) and all are on the
mend and expected to make a
full recovery.

Tony and Gina Bach- Earlier
this week they both went to the
hospital with mild to moderate
symptoms and tested positive
for COVID. Gina was admitted
for secondary issues while Tony
was told he had a form of
pneumonia but was sent home
to rest and isolate. Please pray
for the Lord's peace upon Tony
as he is home alone and isolated
and missing his wife. Pray also
for his healing and to be able to
communicate frequently with
Gina. Please pray for Gina's
recovery and to be reunited with
Tony soon.



